

City of Cold Lake

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

March 21, 2024

Via Email ahoggan@md.bonnyville.ab.ca

Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87 4905-50th Avenue, Bag 1010 Bonnyville, Alberta T9N 2J7

Attention: Al Hoggan, Chief Administrative Officer

Dear Mr. Hoggan:

Re: Establishment of a Joint ARB and SDAB

Thank you for your letter of February 16, 2024 wherein the MD of Bonnyville requested the City of Cold Lake's consideration in the establishment of a joint Assessment Review Board (ARB) and Subdivision and Development Appeal Board (SDAB).

Council reviewed the MD of Bonnyville's request at their regular meeting of March 12, 2024 and after extensive discussion, resolved to respectfully decline the MD of Bonnyville's request to establish a joint ARB and SDAB.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 780-594-4494 or via email at knagoya@coldlake.com.

Sincerely,

Kevin Nagoya, C.E.T.

Chief Administrative Officer

cc: Mayor & Council

General Manager of Corporate Services K. Isert

/cjr